
goes green

A careful journey towards sustainable development,

waste management and the environment.

 

WE DO NOT INHERIT THE EARTH FROM OUR ANCESTORS,WE BORROW IT FOR OUR CHILDRENS.

Introduction

Hospitality, listening and an interest in others are the pillars on which Madama Hostel 
& Bistrot stand. This commitment has naturally paved the way for us to place attention 
on our cultural heritage (art and music) and undertake a journey in the protection and 
enrichment of the environment, its resources and the landscape. 

These are personal, social and corporate obligations and duties which have universal 
values and meanings. 

CONTEXT

It is a known fact that respect for the environment and its resources are often violated 
and deceived by decisions that are sometimes malicious or ineffective. Due to the 
deafness of Institutions and the lack of attention from individuals, we have reached 
the point of the impairment of moral consciousness and of civil indifference to our own 
well-being. 

In this context, the attention to waste and to resources, together with the protection 
of the environment, are to be considered today’s principle objectives and they can only 
be achieved through conservation, environmental renewal and a sustainable 
developmental action plan, the latter to be intended in its broadest sense. People, 
economy and the environment work together in this field as compatible elements linked 
with dignity, freedom and human rights, as well as insuring the quality of life and 
respect for others.

goals

The environmental theme plays an important role in our company’s initiatives and in the 
choices made in the context of the Madama Goes Green project. Creating and developing 
a policy which pays attention to waste reduction, to the optimization and the 
responsible use of resources has made it possible for us to find alternative solutions 
without impacting the services offered to our guests and patrons.

A steady, attentive and continuous effort over time, it is a wide-ranging and long-term 
initiative aimed at finding the right alternatives to offer our customers. These go 
hand in hand with the concepts of environmental sustainability and respect for 
resources while at the same time raising awareness and making small but concrete steps 
towards safeguarding our terrain.

Madama Hostel & Bistrot also puts itself forward as a promoter, to involve and inform 
on environmental issues and sustainable development through events and meetings in 
collaboration with ‘Legambiente’ and other experts in the field.

 

“Credo che avere la Terra e non rovinarla sia la più bella forma d’arte che si possa desiderare”.
Andy Warhol
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Actions

The three key elements which the project is based around are: plastic, water and our 
land. 
Plastic is a synthetic, durable and non-biodegradable industrial product which has a 
considerable variety of uses but is sometimes superficially used just once, a so called 
“disposable product”. This is a concept, a habit and a term that has become common in 
all cultures at a universal level and whose environmental impact is visible to us all 
in the seas, lakes and soil. These in turn have a damaging impact on the world’s 
ecosystem, effecting both plants and animals. We are not excluded from the damage. We 
are inside the system, we live in it and we are the direct cause of this wrongdoing.

With this in mind, the Madama Goes Green project has replaced single use plastics (such 
as forks, buffet plates, takeaway cups and straws) with PLA cutlery, an innovative 
environmentally friendly bioplastic derived from the transformation of sugars found in 
corn, beets and other natural renewable materials and which are not petroleum based. 
Furthermore, our takeaway packages are all biodegradable made from coconut fiber, the 
napkins are made from untreated paper and the placemats from recycled paper.

At the same time, we have stopped selling bottled water to reduce the production of 
plastic and to guarantee free access to a fundamental life resource - Water. Thanks to 
the use of a water purifier, we have both natural and carbonated filtered water. This 
action has also allowed the reintroduction of a good practice such as the deposit-based 
recycling system. The attention on an important resource such as water has led us to 
focus on the taps and shower heads in the hostel and they have been fitted with 
diffusers to reduce unnecessary water consumption.

The commitment taken on from Madama Hostel & Bistrot also places attention on the 
terrain. Thanks to the purchase of 50 trees in favor of the the project “Agroforestiamo 
- an act of regeneration” run by the Cascinet di Cascina Sant’Ambrogio, we are taking 
an active part in repurposing an abandoned area between Corvetto, Vigentino and 
Chiaravalle (Madama’s neighbors!). A small step forward in giving back to the 
environment which gives so much to us every day, a fact we often take for granted.

The project Madama Goes Green is functional at all levels, nothing is too small. 
The research, solutions and ideas to reduce waste goes across the board and that is 
why rechargeable soap dispensers certified by EcoLabel, electric hand driers and 
recycled toilet paper can be found in the bathrooms. The cleaning of our premises is 
carried out by using only EcoLabel products (a guaranteed ecological brand promoted by 
the European Union). We only use rechargeable toner and batteries, recycled paper, LED 
lighting and our heating is produced by an electric heat powered pump system. 

Last but not least - from the moment we opened our doors, Madama made a determined and 
precise choice to recycle material for the fixtures and fittings in both the Bistrot 
area and in the hostel. Where and when the reuse of existing material was not possible, 
we used low impact materials, such as certified FSC timber - Forest Stewardship 
Council, namely traceable and guaranteed raw materials which come from sustainable 
forests.
 
The economic commitment for all these actions and for the environmental sustainability, 
social and territorial activities which the project is promoting is completely at 
Madama Goes Green’s expense and with no extra charge to the patrons and guests of the 
hostel and bistrot. 

 

Native American Proverb

MADAMA GOES GREEN MANIFESTO 


